
June 20, 2022

Lormelyn E. Claudio 
CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

Dear Director Claudio,

Greetings and good day!

This refers to the Decision dated August 27, 2021 regarding DENR Case No. M-01-21-L 
pertaining to Fli (DENR IV) 298-D.

I recently received a registered mail from Fedelino A. Auto labelled "Motion for extension of 
time to file a comment on the motion for partial reconsideration (of the Decision dated 
August 27, 2021).

I would like to state that I do not have a copy of said "Motion for Partial Reconsideration". 
And that I would like to request to get a copy from your records department.

May this letter also serve as a request for an extension of time to file a comment on the said 
"Motion for Partial Reconsideration". May I request for an extension of 10 days upon 
receipt of a copy of said "Motion for Partial Reconsideration".

Most sincerely.

Leandro J. Benedicto 
For Francis J. Benedicto 
810 Balagtas St., Addition Hills, 
Mandaluyong City 1550

Copy furnished

Fedelino A. Auto
Brgy. 1, Romblon, Romblon

Atty. Francisco F. Benedicto Jr.
Represented by
Atty. Francisco S. Benedicto III
3"1 Floor, LMB Building,
158 San Antonio Ave., SAVl,
Paranaque City


